
         
  



 

NEWSLETTER 24 Friday 15th March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

                                                                                                             

 

  

 
 
We are now open for recommendations!  Promoting our love 
of reading and enjoying other people’s choices.  We will be 
changing our board regularly with the aim of broadening our 
reading horizons.  Children will see the board as they come to 
the library! 
 

Thank you for your patience with our water issues this 
week, it would seem the pipe ruptured in spectacular 
fashion but at a time that we really didn’t wish for.  
Everything is repaired now and SW Water worked as 
fast as possible to ensure school could re-open.  We 
received, and celebrated, some great art work and 
pieces of writing!  Thank you for your involvement with 
this.  
 

We introduced a new Art syllabus this half term as a way 
of promoting creativity alongside curiosity – they go hand 
in hand!  It has been written to promote freedom of 
expression.  Already we are seeing some truly fantastic 
creations and hearing such a buzz in the classroom during 
these sessions.  We hope you enjoy our mini gallery. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 



 
 
 
 
  

Dates 
18th Mar – Y3 / 4 Residential Meeting  
21st Mar – Y4 Farm and Country Day 
22nd Mar – Earhart Musical Showcase Assembly – 2.45pm 
25th Mar – Parents Consultations – Paddington class 
27th Mar- Egg Rolling 
28th Mar – Rescheduled – Earhart Class visit to Bude Golf Club 
29th Mar-12th Apr – Easter Break 
15th Apr – INSET Day 
27th -31st May – Half Term 
7th June – Community Cohesion Day, school closed for pupils 
26th -28th June – Y5/6 residential trip to YHA Okehampton 
17th – 19th July – Y3/4 residential trip to Carnyorth 
24th July – Last day of term 
 
 
  
 
             

This half term’s value… 
RESILIENCE!  It would seem we are on a journey here at school of resilience.  In my many years of working 
in schools I have seen schools experiencing some troublesome months in terms of sickness, water mains, 
weather, staff changes.  It would seem it’s our turn now!  But… we are using it as a learning opportunity, 
digging deep and supporting one another with care and love.  The children are our best examples of 
bouncing back!  In assembly this week we read a beautiful book by Sir Captain Tom Moore, he said 
something very profound and moving to his family – a message we hold dear. 

 
Paddington Class 
Paddington Class are going to be junk modelling dinosaurs next week. If Paddington pupils can bring in a 
small amount of clean recycled items for the modelling it would be appreciated. Thank you 



 
  

                  

 
 
 
   



 
                   

 
 
   


